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Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

 March 28, 2022 9:41 AM
Mary Ellen Stevenson

Oxford, NS 
Mary Ellen Stevenson

Sincerely,

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you for your attention to my concerns.

Lepreau.
For this reason, I strongly oppose the granting of a 25-year license to the nuclear power plant at Point

impacted by any gradual deterioration in adherence to rules, policies and procedures that ensure our safety.
facilities to renew their licenses every five years assures accountability to those of us who are potentially 
The consequences of any accident involving radioactive material are dire. We all know this. Requiring nuclear 

nuclear power plant for a short period of time.
threat of nuclear war, watching the news reports on major nuclear accidents and working as a contractor at a 
in 2047. I have deep concerns about nuclear power stemming from my experience growing up under the 
I am an older person whose experience and judgement cannot be contributed ever again if the next hearing is 

licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the 


